
From: CORNELIA FORTIER
To: Planning and Zoning
Subject: Baron’s South
Date: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 9:44:07 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please﻿ do not rezone Baron’s South. Leave it as passive open space, an increasingly precious commodity, as
Westport’s development speeds ahead. Russ & Cornelia Fortier

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:pawsfor@aol.com
mailto:PANDZ@westportct.gov

